
 

SCHOOL OF PHARMACY 

The Final Year B. Pharmacy A Section students (48 members) undertook an educational visit to 

the Drug Control Administration (DCA) and Drug Control Laboratory (DCL) on 25th August 2025 

as part of their academic curriculum. The students were accompanied and guided by Ms. T. Vijaya, 

Assistant Professor. 

The visit aimed to provide students with practical exposure to the operations of regulatory bodies 

responsible for ensuring drug quality and public safety. 

During the visit, the students observed and learned about: 

 The regulatory processes governing the approval, licensing, and inspection of 

pharmaceutical products. 

 The analytical methods employed for testing drugs to determine their quality, safety, and 

efficacy. 

 The quality assurance measures followed in laboratories to maintain compliance with 

national drug standards. 

 The significant role of regulatory authorities in safeguarding public health by monitoring 

the pharmaceutical supply chain. 

The educational visit was highly informative and beneficial, helping students to connect their 

theoretical knowledge with real-world applications in the field of pharmaceutical regulation. It 

provided them with a deeper understanding of the importance of compliance, ethical practices, and 

scientific rigour in ensuring the safety and effectiveness of medicines. 

In conclusion, the visit served as a valuable learning experience, enhancing the students’ awareness 

of the responsibilities of drug regulatory bodies and strengthening their preparedness as future 

professionals in the pharmaceutical sector. 

 

 

 



 
Awareness Session by Drug Inspector at DCA, Hyderabad  
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